Parish Council News

Neighbourhood Development Plan

The Neighbourhood Development Plan Work-
ing Group would like to thank those residents
who completed and returned the household
guestionnaire. There was a 35% return, which

will provide statistically valid data.

The information in the returns is being input
into computers for analysis. We will provide
details of the responses in a future issue of
On The Rode.

The Working Group is supported by a Planner,
Lucy Hughes, from Cheshire Community Action
and will be receiving an independent Land-
scape & Settlement Character Assessment

from consultants in the near future.

Alsager & District In
The Second World War LEGION

Alsager branch of the Royal
British Legion is publishing a
book which tells the story of
local communities, including those in Odd
Rode, during WWII. It includes biographical
details of local service men & women and will
form a permanent record of the fallen.

The Parish Council is one of the book's
sponsors, as it is keen to preserve local history
and honour those who sacrificed their
tomorrow for our today.

Vacancies for councillors

There are two vacancies for parish councillors
caused by resignations (2 in Scholar Green). If
you are interested, please contact the Parish
Office (details on back page).
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Christmas
Trees

The Parish Council
has arranged for
Christmas Trees to
be erected at the
usual sites: Mount
Pleasant Village
Green, the grass
triangle at the end
of Station Road,
Scholar Green,
and the grassed
area adjacent to Sandbach Road, Rode Heath.
They will be erected by Friday 1st December,
in time for carols around the tree in Rode
Heath on Saturday 2nd December at 6 pm
(followed by refreshments in the Rhema
Mission Church) and the light switch on at
Scholar Green at 4 pm on Sun 3rd Dec (see
page 6). Mount Pleasant’s carols around the
tree will be at 4pm on Sun 10th Dec and there
will be refreshments. All welcome to any, or

all, of the events.

Winter Garden Waste Collections

The garden waste collection service will be
suspended on Sunday 3rd December 2017
and will resume the week beginning Sunday
11th February 2018. As garden bins are
collected every fortnight, please check the
online calendar for your collection for 2017
- m and your first
f collection of 2018.

i Please recycle your
Christmas tree at a
g local household
# recycling centre or in
| your garden waste
® bin (cut up larger
> : “ trees so that the lid
still closes CEC are unable to collect trees
that are not in a closed bin).

cheshireeast.gov.uk/recycling
0300 123 5011



